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Kansas City Driver’s License office opens in new location Tuesday 

TOPEKA—The Kansas City, Kan. community will have a larger, more convenient 
location to obtain or renew their driver’s license starting Tuesday.  

The new office located at 155 South 18th St. Kansas City, Kan., boasts an additional 
2,000 square feet of space over the old location, which means larger, more 
comfortable customer waiting and testing areas.   

The new office features six examiner stations, plus the option for two more in the 
future. The parking is more convenient, and the new office is also located right on a 
city bus route.  

“This move has been a long time coming, and I’m so pleased we’re opening the doors 
to this new, more convenient space for Wyandotte County,” said Revenue Secretary 
Sam Williams. “The new office models our agency-wide commitment to making the 
services we provide more accessible for Kansans.”  

The office will now feature a greeter who will help customers navigate the system, 
share with them the option to wait in line with Q-Flow wait line management system, 
and ensure they have the correct documents to fully complete their license or ID 
transaction.  

The office at the new location opens 7 a.m. August 15.  
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